
Residential Utility Peak Alert 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Resident's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an upcoming peak 

demand period for utility services in your area. To help manage energy consumption and 

maintain service reliability, we encourage you to take proactive measures during this time. 

Peak Demand Period: [Insert Start Date] to [Insert End Date] 

Expected Peak Usage Hours: [Insert Time Range] 

To help reduce strain on the electrical grid, please consider implementing the following tips: 

• Reduce the use of large appliances during peak hours. 

• Adjust your thermostat to save energy. 

• Utilize natural light during the day. 

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated, and together we can ensure a reliable utility service for 

all residents. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Utility Company Name] 


